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SERVE 

C o n n e c ti n g  o u r  h e a r t s  t o  G o d  a n d  t o  O t h e r s . . . C o n n e c ti n g  o u r  h e a r t s  t o  G o d  a n d  t o  O t h e r s …   

IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Name:_________________________________________________________ 

 

Email(s): ________________________________________________________ 

 

I am a: □ 1st time guest   □ 2nd time guest    □ Regular Attendee   □ Member 
 

Address:_____________________________________________________  

City:_______________________ State:_____ Zip:____________ 

 

Best Contact Phone # __________________________________ 

 

How did you hear about Orchard Hill Church? 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Connection Card                                            
April 3, 2016 

Your 

Age 

Group: 

□ Youth  

□ 20s  

□ 30s  

□ 40s 

□ 50s  

□ 60s  

□ 70+ □ Information Change 

IN NEED OF PRAYER TODAY?  Please come forward following the service  

for prayer with one of our prayer partners. 

 

DO YOU HAVE A PRAYER CONCERN? Call the front office at 784.4060,  

and we will be happy to include your request on the prayer line, which is  

emailed to those who have subscribed to receive prayer concerns. 

GET CONNECTED 

O r c h a r d  H i l l  R e f o r m e d  C h u r c h  e x i s t s  t o  s e e  h u n d r e d s  o f  f a m i l i e s  a n d  i n d i v i d u a l s  i n  o u r  s u r r o u n d i n g  n e i g h b o r h o o d s  b e c o m e  c o m m i tt e d  f o l l o w e r s  o f  C h r i s t .  

  Karen Porter was involved in an auto accident. She suffered a fractured        

sternum from the airbag activation. No other injuries were sustained. 

 Prayer Spotlight for the week of April 3, 2016: Homebound/Caregiver: Mr. & Mrs. 

Andrew Wagner, OHCPCC Teacher: Beth Hagger, Mission: Orchard Hill     

Counseling Center, College Student: Jacob Mitchell 

Meetings are held in the lower level Youth Area - use Youth 

Area door. 
YOUTH 

NO YOUTH GROUP! ENJOY SPRING BREAK! 

COMING IN WORSHIP... 

VERGE CHICAGO: Join us for this missional            
conference on May 12-13, 2016 in Chicago, IL as we 
learn how to be effective difference makers for Jesus in 
the midst of a cultural shift! Listen to experienced    
speakers and authors like Alan Hirsch, Jeff VanderStelt, 
and more. Sign up on the connection card! 

ALL CHURCH MINI GOLF EVENT 

Mark your calendars on April 16 starting at 1:00 PM for 
the Mini Golf event of the year. Orchard Hill Church will 
become a mini-golf course for a day. This is a great 
event for all ages; grandmas and grandpas, moms and 
dads, teens and even little ones. This will be a fun whole 
family event…..and best yet it’s free. Come and join us 
for 18 holes of mini golf. 

Put your design skills to use!  We are looking for 18 families, groups, or individuals 
who will design and put together one hole of the mini-golf course. Holes can be 
made from anything from Legos, wood, or stuffed animals - anything you can                          
imagine. Come up with a theme for your hole and let you imagination do the 
rest. Prizes for hardest hole to play, best looking hole, and most creative. See Pastor 
Kathy or sign up at the Connection Corner. 

PRAY FOR THE REFORMED CHURCH IN AMERICA”S SPECIAL      
COUNCIL ON HUMAN SEXUALITY: General secretary of the RCA, Tom           

DeVries, has issued a call to prayer and fasting for the 21 days leading up to the    
special council on human sexuality meeting April 15–18.  This Council is meeting to 
discern a way forward for the RCA over the issue of same sex marriage and the role 
of those who are practicing homosexuals in church leadership. 

SPRING CLEAN 

On April 23, we will hold our       

annual Spring Clean day. We 

have many areas that will need 

sprucing and we need all the help 

we can get. 

These areas are the softball fields, the preschool play area, and the church 

grounds. Please sign up on the Connection Card. Our rain date is scheduled for 

the next Saturday, April 30.  

WEDNESDAY CO-ED SOFTBALL TEAM: Needs a manager. If you currently 

play on the team, or if you are interested in playing and are willing to manage the 

team as well, please contact Frank Harper, 784-4060, ext. 223, or 

frankh@orchardhill.org.    

Questions, concerns, or just want to chat, contact Greg Salmon @ 

gregs@orchardhill.org or 784.4060 ext 227. 

YOUR VERSE 

 

April 10: Living with Humility 

PREPPING FOR PRAYER 

 

April 17: Praying with a Passion for People 

April 24: Praying with a Pursuit for Power 

HOPE/JOY CIRCLE: Is Tuesday, April 5 in the East Overflow. Please read 

lesson 3. 

ARTS CAMP IS OPEN!   
Register soon so you can get the class you 
are hoping for! This year we will be excepting 
students entering 2

nd
 - entering 7

th
 grade. All 

students will choose elective classes, which 
is different from years past.  If you are a     
volunteer with kids under 2

nd
 grade we will 

have a place for them during Arts Camp.   
Register and/or volunteer by the Kidsworship 
table TODAY! 

EASTER FLOWERS: There are extra Easter flowers left over from last Sunday. 

If you would like to purchase a pot for $10, please make checks payable to OHCPCC 

and stick them in Allyssa’s mailbox.  

THE FLOCK (ages 18-30): We will meet for lunch TODAY, at Jeff’s home around 12:00 

PM. Contact Laura in the Connection Corner if you need the address or more info!  

FEEDING AMERCIA: Did you know that for every $10 you give to Feeding 
America, 40 meals are provided to the food pantry of our choice? Simply take an 
envelope from the Connection Corner, write “Northwest Food Pantry- Grand 
Rapids, MI”  on the lower left hand corner of the front of your envelope, and 
mail in your donation. This way Feeding America West Michigan can use their 
resources to make $10 go a long way!  

POWER HOUR: On Thursday, April 21 we will be heading to Grand Rapids 
Meyer May House on Madison Ave. This is a house which Franklin Lloyd Wright 
designed and built. We will be leaving the church at 10:30 AM and making our way 
to the house for a tour. The event is free. The house is handicap accessible.  

ANNUAL YOUTH GROUP SPRING      

PICNIC AND AUCTION 
On May 1 the youth group will be serving food 

and auctioning off items as a fundraiser for their 

mission trips this summer. You can help by    

donating an item for bid. Check your mailboxes 

for more information or ask Greg at 

gregs@orchardhill.org. 

http://rca.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3e42bdcc6b1ae58a3f6ea1edd&id=f688983a01&e=957cd24aec
mailto:frankh@orchardhill.org


 This Week @ Orchard Hill        Helpful Info...                   April 3, 2016 

 

1465 Three Mile Road  

 Grand Rapids, MI  

49544 

 

616.784.4060  

orchardhill.org 

THIS WEEK:  April 3 - 8, 2016 

10:00 AM Worship Service - On the Hill 

 4:30 PM Young Families Small Group - Room 210 S 

M 

T 

W 

T 

 

Like us and become our friend, Orchard Hill Church Fellowship Group, 

on Facebook and keep up with what is happening “On the Hill”! 

Connection Card 

Salvation Candle - The candle on the platform is lit to celebrate those who have recently 

come to faith. When you see the candle lit, join us in celebrating God’s work among His     

people. If you have led someone to Christ, let us know; contact Pastor Bob 

(bobk@orchardhill.org). 

Please take the opportunity following worship to pray with someone,  
discover places for you to become more involved, or make a new friend over coffee and a 

snack. We are so glad you came, and we hope you will feel part of the family of God here at 
Orchard Hill.    

OUR WORSHIP TOGETHER… 
We do not seek to be traditional • We do not seek to be contemporary • We 

seek to be authentic! 

Welcome to our Gathering!  

Welcome to worship at Orchard Hill this morning. Today we are asking you a       
simple question, “What’s your verse?” Many of us have found a verse from the  
Bible that’s speaks specifically to us, like a call straight from God. What verse do 
you claim as a rally cry, a guide and focus for your life, or for this season of 
life? This morning Pastor Bob will be sharing his verse and how it has directed the 
course of his life. Consider what your own verse might be as we live as a people of 
the Word and “hide God’s Word in our hearts” (Psalm 119:11).  

    

____ Spring Clean               ____ Verge 

 

I WOULD LIKE TO GET INFORMATION ON THE FOLLOWING: 

_____ How to become a Christian ____ Baptism 

_____ Membership   ____ Tithe Envelopes 

_____ Electronic Giving   ____ Children’s Ministry 

_____ Student Ministry   ____ Adult Ministry 

_____ Small Groups   ____ Mailbox 

_____ The Flock (18-30yo)                

F 

Gathering Music 

Call to Worship 

Welcome and Greeting 

Praise and Worship 

Opening Prayer 

Ministry Highlight 

Prayer 

Offering 

Message: All for God! - Pastor Bob Karel 

 Bible Reading: Colossians 3:23 (pg. 1835) 

Closing Response 

Benediction 

Stop by the Connection   

Corner for more information! 

1 

4 

3 

2 

5 

enjoy the fellowship in the lobby by grabbing a coffee 

and locating a seat in the sanctuary. 

worship 

Orchard Hill Church exists to see hundreds of 

families and individuals in our surrounding                

neighborhoods become committed followers 

of Christ through discipleship, service, and 

fill out the Connection Card at the bottom of the             

bulletin and place it in the offering plate.  

connect 

see us at the Connection Corner, visit our 

website, and like our Facebook page. There 

            are many ways to 

come back for worship next week and stick with us 

for six weeks. We’d love to see you 

again and get to know you. 

Questions? Email Pastor Kathy Bartels at kathyb@orchardhill.org. 

6:30 PM Worship Band - Sanctuary 

6:30 PM Single Parenting Small Group - Preschool Room 

6:30 PM Women’s Bible Study - Music Lounge 

6:45 PM Dancin’ on the Hill - Choir Room 

7:00 PM Worship Singers - Sanctuary 

 6:30 PM Smart Recovery - Music Lounge 

 7:00 PM Re/Engage - Room 210 

  

THANK YOU to everyone who helped out with the Easter Eggstravaganza 

this year! We had an overwhelming amount of people come celebrate the 

season with us– 1,500-2,000– and we were blessed to be able to share the 

love of the Lord with our community!  

 1:30 PM Hope/Joy Circle - East Overflow 


